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North Green Snowdrops 

RARE SNOWDROPS FOR SALE BY TENDER 

2024 
We have a few rare snowdrops for sale. In order to give all our customers 

an opportunity to acquire these bulbs we are, once again, selling them by 

tender. Customers are invited to submit a bid for a single bulb of one or 

more of the three varieties below on this yellow bidding form. The reserve 

price in the catalogue is the lowest price at which we will sell any of the 

above snowdrops. Please note, in most cases there are only five, or even 

less, bulbs of a particular variety for sale. Should there be more than one 

bid of an equal amount, and only one bulb remaining, we shall accept the 

first bid opened.  

Bids for the tender may be submitted by email to 

northgreensnowdrops@gmail.com or by post, and marking the envelope 

with the name(s) of the bulb(s).  

No bids will be accepted after 12 noon on Monday 4th March 2024. 

Any snowdrops acquired through this venture will be separately 

dispatched and the whole transaction treated separately from any other 

order you may have placed.  

As we cannot combine these snowdrops with your main order, please note 

we will add £6.50 to all successful bids towards the cost of First Class 

postage and packing.  

Amount of Tender in whole pounds only. Reserve Prices in the Catalogue 

G. nivalis Your Bid £ 

‘Golden Egg’  

G. plicatus  

‘Green Elegance’  

G. elwesii  

‘The Groom’  

‘Titanic’  

‘Fire and Ice’  

 

North Green Snowdrops 
2024 Tender Form 

 

Please fill in your bids and return by post or email to arrive by noon 4th 
March 2024 to:  

North Green Snowdrops 
North Green Only 
Stoven 
Beccles 
NR34 8DG 
 
BLOCK CAPITALS PLEASE 

Name:  

Address: 

 

 

 
UK Post Code  
 

email  
Telephone  

 

PLEASE NOTE The following change for 2024 – Our preferred 
method of payment is by Direct Bank transfer. When your order is 
ready for dispatch, we will email your invoice and our bank details, 
enabling you to make payment securely via on-line banking. For 
customers without access to on-line banking, we are happy to 
accept payment by cheque.  

Due to increased handling charges, we have decided not to take 
payment by credit/debit card. If you have any concerns about 
your payment, please contact us via email and we will endeavour 
to help. 
 

 

 

Date Recd: 

Customer No: 

Order: 


